
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

To All NHS Partners 

8 June 2023 

 

SERVICE RECONFIGURATION / PATHWAY CHANGE 
INBOX  

With immediate effect North West Ambulance Service NHS Trust is implementing an improved 
procedure for notifying the trust about service reconfigurations and pathway changes.  

This change aims to ensure timely awareness of all service reconfigurations and enable effective 
coordination with the relevant directorates within the trust for subsequent tasks. 

Please ensure all service reconfigurations and/or pathway changes are sent to the following inbox: 

Nwservice.reconfigurations@nwas.nhs.uk  

Notifications will then be picked up centrally and worked through with the relevant sector and area teams 
within NWAS and the hospital.  

Please can this information be cascaded to your relevant managers and contacts within your hospital to 
ensure that we have a consistent approach across the region. 

 
GED BLEZARD 
Executive Director of Operations 
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